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From: Don Jones <d_caldwell_j@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 6:15 PM

To: Melissa Henshaw

Cc: jeffa@sitkapd.com; lance@sitkapd.com; Sitka PD Chief Schmitt; serenaw@sitkapd.com
Subject: Letter of Interest

Importance: High

Dear Melissa Henshaw at Sitka City Administration,

Thank you so much for working with me today. Your efforts have

been most helpful.

Please make this my confirmation of declination of membership on the

Tax, Revenue, & Expenditures Task Force for cause. We found today that

I can not effectively work with the Exel City Budget Spread Sheets, using the tablets
provided by the City. Due to my very impaired vision.

Please also make this my letter of interest in support of my application for membership

from the Police & Fire Commission (PFC) to the Marijuana Advisory Committee.

In view of the City Assembly seeking to have a PFC representation on the Marijuana Advisory
Committee. Made also in consult with the City Law Office.

Most of my work life in soc  services | have dealt with the effects of cannabis abuse on

my social service clients & their communities. In Hawaii | have worked with enforcement
against illicit cannabis cultivation on State lands. | have extensive experience dealing with
cannabis in society. | know that the substance will need to be very closely monitored

& controlled to help minimize negative societal impacts. Taxation is good, to help pay for the
potential negative impacts of commercial cannabis to the community.

Thank you,
Don Jones



